WAKEFIELD’S FOURTH OF JULY PARADE

[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]R
T

%xmm m!j‘-

3

~a




Wakefield will be holding their Fourth of July Parade (The largest in Massachusetts!!!) on Saturday, July 4th, 2009, starting at 5:00 PM.
Fire apparatus / emergency vehicles, old and new, are invited to attend. Fire apparatus will be placed at the BEGINNING of the parade so as to insure that they will be able to exit quickly if necessary.
The parade forms at the Lakeside Office Park located on North Avenue, just off Route 95/128 – Exit 39.

Fire apparatus / emergency vehicles should arrive by 4:30 PM.
Please extend this invitation to any antique fire apparatus owners and any auxiliary organizations in your department.
Any questions – call Acting Chief Mike Sullivan at 781-246-6435 or retired Chief Dave Parr at 781-245-7548.
Thank you
